
Coghlan PAC Meeting 
 

Date: Thursday April 27th 9:00 am 

 

Meeting called to order: 9:02 by Melissa  

 
In Attendance: Mr. Joo, Melissa, Natasha, Christina, Kirsten, Erin, Nicole,  

Michelle, Karyn, Ivonne, Brenda 
     

Quorum: Quorum was declared.  

Adoption of Minutes: Adopted By: Nicole   Seconded By: Ivonne 

Adoption of Agenda: Adopted By: Nicole   Seconded By: Kirsten 

 

Welcome: 
 Melissa welcomed everyone and all introduced themselves. 
  

New Business: meeting lead by Melissa 

Nothing to Report 
 

Principal’s Report: Mr. Joo’s Update 

1) Discussed our school action plan – the continued focus of social 

emotional learning.  Mr. Joo has connected with Mr. Hunter regarding 

an 8 session series - ‘ready to learn’. 

2) Class placements is based on ministry set standards for grid.  School 

teams work close together to set classes.  Discussed the complexities 

of a smaller school regarding class placements, split classes and the 

dynamics of placement for next year classes.  A lot of thought goes 

into this every year; the teachers will be working on this soon as we 

head towards the end of the year. 

3) Lunch clubs – have started.  They are a 4 week pilot project from April 

17 through to May.  This will inform the teachers on how it may look for 

next year.   

4) School Wide write will be starting soon based around ‘describing a 

time and a place where you felt like you belonged’.  This will be linked 

to a story. 

5) June 15th will be Sports Day.  PAC to provide a juice box, hot dog, and 

possibly a concession. 

6) Active beyond the bell – Mr. Joo has been in contact with Kim 

Anderson to see if there is a possibility for some before and after 

school care.  Possibility of a pilot project at our school around this 

concept. 



Treasurer’s Report: Natasha’s Update:  

1) General account looks high because fun food hasn’t come out.   

2) We need to get gaming funds up and fundraising dollars to come in. 

3) Possible movie nights, pub night, to increase funds although we are 

nearing the end of school so this is important to plan for next year.  

Kirsten brought up Giants game fundraiser for next year (50/50 sales 

to PAC). 

4) Teachers still have money to spend. 

5)  

a. General Account: $   36,711.80 

b. Gaming Account: $     1,789.87 

c. Grade 7 Account: $     1,938.09 
6) Could hockey sticks could be purchased for the school this year? 

7) How much should be left in account for next year?  Yearbooks and some 

busing still to come out of gaming this year. 

 

DPAC Report: Serenna’s update via Melissa – also posted on line 

 
1) See attached post for meeting minutes and DPAC Vote details 

2) Voting for DPAC  

Motion to amend policy 1017 - reimbursement for parent education. 

Any parent with a child in LANGLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT 35 may 

apply for reimbursement of funds based on the new SD35 policy 

guidelines and restriction stated for parent education.  

VOTE: Unanimous all in favor 
 10 Voted Yes in Favor 
   0 Vote No 

 
 

Fun Fair – Christina 

1) Prizes, silent auction, and sponsorships money is coming in so great 

job to committee working on this. 

2) In need of families to volunteer for spots the night of and help with the 

Fun Fair. 

3) Add veggie burgers to the menu. 

 

Fundraising- Kirsten Report 
1) Mother’s Day gift cards closing Monday 

 
Meeting Adjourned: In PAC portable at 10:17 am.  


